
Visitor Centre: News.

“When the weather is bad and we are up against it, 
seeing our happy, smiling brothers who have taken 
time out of their busy lives to visit, helps us to keep 

going and treasure this privilege we have.”

“Visitors are not just coming to see a building site, 
they are coming to see the organisation in action.

Our team loves seeing them!”

“When I see the brothers waving at me, I go from 
feeling tired to feeling energised in a split second.”

“Seeing our visitors is reinvigorating - it reminds me 
how special this project is and that we are building a 

house for Jehovah.”

By visiting the new Britain branch site at Chelmsford, you 
can contribute in a very real way to the success of this 
project. Tens of thousands of visitors have enthusiastically 
offered smiles, waves and expressions of encouragement  
which has proved to be incredibly motivating for all our 
volunteers working on site. 

Here is what some have commented:

The project completion date is December 31, 2019. 
We have less than one year to go, so the countdown 
is on!

There has never been a better time to tour; all 
buildings are now under construction and vast areas 
of landscaping are already established.

We have excellent tour availability at all times during 
2019. Whether you have been before or are yet to 
come, we warmly welcome you all to plan a visit 
soon and see the incredible achievements that have 
taken place so far.

The Countdown Is On!

Call: 020 3053 3991 during office hours OR
Email: VisitorCentre.gb@jw.org and request a ‘Booking Form’ How to Book a Tour.

Monday to Friday
Duration: 1 hour

9 AM 10 AM 11 AM

1 PM  2 PM 3 PM

“They Rejoiced Over the
Encouragement.” - Acts 15:31. 

Tours.


